
 

 
 
 
November 
 

Monday 2   Stage 1 Incursion 

Tuesday 3   Stage 1 Incursion 

Tuesday 10  Year 6 – Bee Strong 

Wednesday 25  Primary Science Incursion   

 
December (Parents remain barred from entering the school throughout December) 
 

Tuesday 8   Ingleburn High School transition Year 6 

Tuesday 8   Year 6 Farewell (5.30 pm – 8.30 pm in the school hall) 

Thursday 10  Presentation Day  

Tuesday 15  Student Reports (sent home with students) 

Wednesday 16th   Last day of school 

 
Thanks to Miss Walters and crew for the Book Week video! https://youtu.be/iNwqHztYlYI 
Thanks to Miss Kinder, Miss Koromilas and Miss Care for the inspiring video for our whole community: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H9mA9MmyKEs&feature=youtu.be 
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37 Arthur Allen Drive 

Bardia NSW 2565 
               9605 2459  

Term 4 – Week 4 – 2020 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

https://youtu.be/iNwqHztYlYI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=H9mA9MmyKEs&feature=youtu.be


 

Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Community, 
 

Since last writing to you, only two weeks ago, the pandemic has surged throughout the world. Many of 
the major European countries are now in hard lockdown. The USA is setting new world records with the 
number of new cases in a day for a single country.  
 

We are extremely lucky to live in a country that has managed the pandemic so well. However, the only 
thing preventing us from experiencing the tragedy unfolding overseas or a Melbourne style lockdown is 
us. We must all take personal responsibility for preventing the spread of this terrible disease.  
 

Here at Bardia Public School we take this responsibility very seriously. We must remain cautious. Please 
be aware that we will strictly enforce the following: 

• Any student or member of staff with any symptoms of a cough, cold or flu will be sent home 
immediately. 

• Students with persistent hay fever must provide a letter from a doctor stating that they do not 
have COVID-19. 

• No parents (except the parents of students in our support unit) are allowed to enter the school.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Two years ago Bardia Public School agreed to assist in the development of a new communication app, 
Buzzy. Over the last two years thanks to all of your efforts and the efforts of the BPS staff, we helped to 
improve Buzzy. While it was very useful to us, especially during the COVID19 lockdown, according to many 
parents and our office staff, Buzzy was not the ideal app for our purposes. 
 

After some investigation (thanks to Mrs Gittoes our Office Manager) we have decided to end our 
association with Buzzy and commence using School Stream. I think you will be very happy with this app. 
It is very easy to use. It also gives parents more control over how the app functions. 
 

• Cost to parents - $0 
• Changeover to School Stream – from Monday 16th November (Information about this will be sent 

home in the coming weeks. Please do nothing until then.) 
• We will communicate with you via Buzzy AND School Stream for the last 5 weeks of 2020. 
• Last day we will use Buzzy – Wednesday 16th December 
• In the first few weeks of 2021 we will communicate with parents via email AND School Stream.  
• On Monday 15th February 2021 School Stream will be our main way of contacting you. 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2022 will be accepted from Tuesday 13 
October 2020 to Monday 16 November 2020. 
Parents must apply online at: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 
All applicants are required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held on Thursday 11 
March 2021.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7


This note and gift tag will be sent home on Friday 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL          

 
 
 Phone:   9605 2459 Email:  bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 Fax: 9829 3967 Website:   www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 

UnitingCare Burnside Christmas Giving Tree 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
2020 has been a difficult year for many families in our local area. The staff and students have decided to 
once again support UnitingCare Burnside’s Christmas Giving Tree. Last year, our school donated many 
gifts to brighten the Christmas of many disadvantaged families in the local community. 
 
UnitingCare Burnside works directly with families in need in the Macarthur area. Their Brighter Futures 
program targets families experiencing problems that impact on their ability to care for their children. 
UnitingCare currently have over 200 children who need our help to ensure they receive a Christmas gift 
this year. 
 
If you are able to support one of these families in need, we are now taking donations of new toys and gifts 
for girls and boys up to age 13. The gifts do not need to be expensive but they must be new. All gifts 
collected will go directly to targeted families working with UnitingCare in our local area. 
 
Once you have purchased your gift, please place it in a gift bag or leave it unwrapped, and attach the gift 
tag to the present indicating the age group it is suitable for. Students can then place the present under the 
Christmas tree located in the office. Extra gift tags are also available at the office. 
Some suggested gift ideas include: toys, games, colouring in and reading books, sporting equipment, 
puzzles, art and craft supplies. 
 
Please place all gifts under the Christmas tree by Thursday 10th December to enable them to be collected 
by UnitingCare and distributed before Christmas. 
 
Thank you for your support of this worthy charity and in helping to bring the Christmas spirit to needy 
children in the Macarthur district. 
 
Miss Lewis   
Deputy Principal 
2nd November, 2020                                   
 
 

 



  

 
 

Kindergarten enrolments 
2021 

 
If you have students at Bardia Public 
School who have siblings starting 
Kindergarten next year, now is the time to 
enrol them. Please contact the school 
office 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 



  

Just a reminder that applications are open! The University of Wollongong has invited our students to 
LITTLE and EARLY LEARNING LABS, an academic enrichment holiday program. They are targeting 
students from Year 1 to 6 during 2020, who are passionate, self-motivated and curious learners. 

 Dates:                   Little Learning Labs (Years 1 and 2): 13th-15th January 2021 

Early Learning Labs (Years 3 to 6): 19th-21st January 2021 
Venue: University of Wollongong (Wollongong campus only) 
Applications close: 9th November 2020 

 LITTLE AND EARLY LEARNING LABS program brochure  

 APPLICATION PROCESS 

Parents/Guardians visit our website and read the full list of workshops available by scrolling to the 
“January workshops overview” section.  

Parents/Guardians (or school if parent/guardian is unable to) fill out the online application form. 

This is an academic enrichment program designed for students who are motivated and passionate 
learners and performing excellently in their area of interest. First-time applicants are required to 
demonstrate their suitability for the program. One piece of supporting documentation is required (see 
'Supporting Documentation' section on website). Please note that the Teacher Nomination Letter can be 
used as a supporting document. 

Learning Labs is registered as COVID-Safe and follows the guidelines set out by the NSW Government 
here. 
Please know that workshops fill very quickly. 
 
We will also have several sponsorship places available for students who identify as Australian 
Aboriginal/Torres Strait or students experiencing financial difficulty.  
 
For further information about workshops and the application process please visit our website, or 
contact the Learning Labs team via email at learning-labs@uow.edu.au or phone on (02) 4221 5557. 

Learning Labs Team 
Pro Vice-Chancellor (Students) | Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) | 19.1028 
University of Wollongong NSW 2522 Australia 
T +61 2 4221 5557 
uow.edu.au/In2Uni | Facebook | Support In2Uni Scholarships 
  
   

https://documents.uow.edu.au/content/groups/public/@web/@dvce/@in2uni/documents/doc/uow266653.pdf
https://www.uow.edu.au/engage/outreach-pathways/learning-labs/wollongong-learning-labs/
https://www.uow.edu.au/content/groups/public/@web/@dvce/@in2uni/documents/doc/uow243920.pdf
https://documents.uow.edu.au/content/groups/public/@web/@dvce/@in2uni/documents/doc/uow266652.pdf
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/industry-guidelines/education-and-training-providers
https://www.uow.edu.au/in2uni-myway/learninglabs/index.html
mailto:learning-labs@uow.edu.au
http://www.uow.edu.au/in2uni-myway/index.html
https://www.facebook.com/UOWOandP/
https://www.youruowcommunity.edu.au/givetoin2unischolarships


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

School Banking 
 

    Wednesday is school banking day and students should bring in their weekly deposit to the front office  
    before 9:00 am. 

 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they can redeem them for a school banking reward item 
in recognition of their continued savings behaviour. 
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking program at Bardia Public School. 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

Do you have any uniform clothing that 
you don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you 
would kindly donate them to the 
school as our spare clothing pool is 
getting low. Please drop off to the 
front office. 
 
 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s hat and 
jacket purchases to the office for embroidery 
with their unique initials. We retain a register 
of all records so we can return any lost items 
to the students. 
Embroidery service is on FRIDAY MORNINGS 
only 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between  
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 

 

 

      
   

 

 

   LOST  

                      PROPERTY 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names.  If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 
 

 
We kindly ask to 
send tissues which 
are urgently needed 





 
 

 
 

 
   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2020 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $30.00
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $21.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V4

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 



   



  

 
 
 



 


